
FWP Announces Suspension of Non-resident 
Restrictions for Black Bear and Turkey 

  
MOGA's work with the Governor's office, and FWP has aided in the decision to lift 
suspension of the non-resident black bear and turkey seasons in Montana effective April 
24.  Licenses will again be available for purchase on line. 
 
The re-opening follows the Governors announcement of Phase 1 and Phase II which 
opened the state to outfitted services effective on Monday April 27.  Under Phase 1 and 
2 of the Governor’s directive, guides and outfitters may offer services consistent with 
any ongoing quarantine travel restrictions provided they adhere to social distancing 
guidelines and sanitation protocols. Visitors should check the status of any closures and 
restrictions before traveling. 
 
We strongly encourage Outfitters providing services to do so under the protocols 
suggested by MOGA and take specific steps to ensure the safety of their clients, staff 
and communities. 
  

View Recommendations 

 
 
Read Governor's Statement Here 
See page 2, Stay at Home Directive to Expire, Bullet 1 
 
Other documents: 

• Montana Reopening Guidelines 

• Montana Reopening Phased Approach 

 

http://www.montanaoutfitters.org/wp-content/uploads/Outfitting-During-the-COVID-19.pdf
https://www.docdroid.net/file/download/vUBkcst/04-22-20-directive-and-appx-reopening-phase-one-pdf.pdf
https://www.mtnonprofit.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/MT-Reopening-Guidelines.pdf
https://www.mtnonprofit.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Reopening-Montana-Phased-Approach.pdf

